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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 

 The regular Board of Directors Meeting  

Scheduled for May 21, 2020 is cancelled. 

All business will be carried to the June meeting 

scheduled for Thursday June 18th at the Alleghany Firehouse 

(if permitted, otherwise it will be by conference call) 

 

The Preliminary Budget for Fiscal Year 20/21 

will be posted on the district website by 5/21/20 

 

at the following URL 

 

https://www.plioceneridge.org/2020-06-18-board-of-directors-6-30-pm-

alleghany-firehouse 

 

(OR go to home page, click on June 18th meeting date at bottom of page) 
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